
 

 
 
 
  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

Hon’ble the Supreme Court of India is organising a Special 

Lok Adalat from July 29, 2024 to August 03, 2024 for the matters 

pending before it.  

All the stakeholders like Government Institutions, Public 

Sector Undertakings and Parties/Interested persons who want to 

settle their disputes through Lok Adalat are requested to 

approach nearest Legal Services institutions and furnish the 

details of case(s) which can be settled amicably. The parties can 

appear physically as well as virtually in the Pre Lok Adalat as well 

as in the Special Lok Adalat. 

    
 

 

 

 

 

No: JKLSA/LS/SPL-LA/2024/72. 
Dated: 08.05.2024. 
    
 Member Secretary 
                  J&K Legal Services Authority 

Don’t Miss Out: 

Seize this opportunity to resolve your legal disputes amicably 


